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Dear Mr. Felton:

'Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, please send
single copies of records in the following categories to me at the
address given above:

A. All documents provided by any of the owners of the
Seabrook nuclear power plant to the NRC in connection
with the recent Caseload Forecast Panel visit to
Seabrook Unit 1.

B. All records produced by the Caseload Forecast Panel in
connection with the recent visit of that panel to
Seabrook Unit 1 (including, but not limited to, all
notes taken by members of the NRC staff and its
consultants, memos concerning the Panel visit both
before and after the visit, and all drafts of the
Caseload Forecast Panel report).

C. All correspondence between the NRC and the owners of
Seabrook concerning any aspect of the most recent
Caseload Forecast Panel visit.

If you or your staff have any questions concerning this
request, please contact me by telephone at (408) 266-2716. In
order to facilitate your response, Mr. Richard Hartsfield of the
NRC staff should be contacted regarding this request (Mr.
Hartsfield was one of the Caseload Forecast Panel members). Your
cooperation in responding to this request will be appreciated.
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Sincerely,

C .-
Steven C. Sholly
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